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Product information OPC 24 DAY CREAM
 
 
OPC 24 Day Cream contains smoothing jojoba oil, 
moisturizing shea butter, nourishing almond oil, 
precious aloe vera, nourishing argan oil, 
restorative grape seed extract, fragrant 
grapefruit, rose and lavender oils and invigorating 
aronia berry extract. 
 
OPC 24 Day Cream is as close to a pure natural 
product as you can get. However, we make 
honest natural cosmetics and stand by the fact 
that a minimum of chemical additives is necessary 
for the durability and stability of the cream. The 
ingredients of OPC 24 Day Cream are 100% 
natural, it contains no parabens and as few 
preservatives as possible. 
 
OPC is a secondary plant substance that builds 
collagen in the outer layer of the skin. This leads 
to firmer skin, significantly less wrinkle depth and 
a slower aging process. The OPC in the day cream 
comes from the grape seed and chokeberry 
extracts. By the way, because of these plant 
substances, the cream also has a brownish-pink 
color. A cream containing OPC is never 
completely white! 
 
The OPC 24 day cream is packed in a noble glass 
bottle and a high-quality cardboard box. In the 
airtight bottle, the valuable ingredients of the 
cream are perfectly preserved. At the beginning, 
several pump-strokes may be necessary until the 
cream comes out reliably. When the cream is 
empty, the glass and plastic parts of the bottle can 
be separated and recycled separately. 
 
Application 
Apply to face and neck in the morning after 
cleansing and rub in gently. Absorbs quickly. 
 
OPC 24 Day Cream is dermatologically tested. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Directions for use 
Store in a cool, dry place and do not expose to 
sunlight. Keep out of reach of children. 
 
Minimum shelf life 
24 months 
Once opened, use within 3 months. 
 
Ingredients 
Aqua, Aloe barbadensis leaf juice, Alcohol, 
Butyrospermum parkii butter, Simmondsia 
chinensis seed oil, Prunus amygdalus dulcis oil, 
Cetearyl Wheat Straw Glycerides (and) Cetearyl 
Alcohol, Argania spinosa kernel oil, Glycerin, 
Xanthan-Gum, Vitis vinifera seed extract, Citrus 
paradisi peel oil, Sodium benzoate, Potassium 
sorbate, Rosa damascena flower oil, Lavandula 
angustifolia oil, Pelargonium graveolens oil, 
Aronia melanocarpa fruit extract, Citric Acid.  
 
Net quantity  
Net content 50 ml 
 
Pharmacode CH PZN DE PZN AT  
7206532 13750406 4765886 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 


